Carol Robertson

From: April Beaty <albrnbsn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 12:08 PM
To: Carol Robertson

Subject: | support HB2020

EXTERNAL: This émail originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the
‘sender and know.the content is safe. - ' : o

I am writing in support of HB2020, to establish a veterans' home in northeast Kansas. Please share my message of
support with the members of the Committee on Veterans and Military Affairs before the hearing on Thursday, February
18, 2021. My name is: My address is: A little about me:

My name is April Beaty

My address is 1806 Cherokee, Leavenworth

A little about me. I'm the daughter of a WWII Veteran, the granddaughter of a WW!I Vet, the niece of 2 WWII Veterans
and a cousin to Veterans of Vietnam, Iraq and Afghanistan.

I am also an RN and have seen a lot of our Veterans as they've passed thru the ERs I've worked in. Needless to say, a lot
of them didn’t get the care they needed. | believe that all Veterans should receive the best care available and America
has not come through. It’s shameful the way our Veterans are treated after serving our Country.

So please, please vote yes on this bill so our Veterans here in Kansas have a chance for the care that they deserve.
Thank-you,

April Beaty, RN,BSN



